
     

COUNCIL AS A WHOLE COMMITTEE MEETING 

                  MINUTES 

             TUESDAY 

              FEBRUARY 12, 2013  

 

Council President Mr. Morley opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.   

 

ATTENDEES 

Members of Council in attendance were Mrs. Quinn-Hopkins, Mr. Licht, Ms. Vaughn, Ms. 

DePledge, Mr. Hoefle, Mr. D’Ambrosio and Council President Mr. Morley. Also attending was 

Council Clerk Mrs. Cendroski.   

  

Those attending from the Administration were Mayor Andrzejewski, Law Director Klammer, 

Finance Director Slocum and City Engineer Gwydir.   

 

LEGISLATION PROPOSED 

There was no Legislation Proposed. 

 

LEGISLATION PENDING 

There was no Legislation Pending. 

 

MISCELLANEOUS 

AMENDMENT: ORDINANCE SECTION 155.01 “GENERAL ADMINISTRATION, 

SUBSECTION (d)”  

Mr. Morley:  Ms. Vaughn? 

 

Ms. Vaughn:  This ordinance amendment cleans up our ordinance on Council salaries.  Last year 

Council rejected the proposed $300 a year raise and took a 10% reduction in salary – this brings 

us up to date regarding our salary for 2013. 

 

Mr. Slocum:  The only reason there is a $90 difference between the Council President and 

remainder of Council is that last year everyone took an across the board 10% cut. So, that 10% 

cut into the $100 and reduced it. 

 

Mr. Morley:  Right, at the time we took the cut we took it as a temporary cut – this is the correct 

way to show it. 

 

Mr. Slocum: This reflects what we paid in January. 

 

There were no questions or comments. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:01 p.m. 

  

dac                                                         

        APPROVED:  ________________ 

 

                    DATE: __________________ 


